
 

 

From the Principal’s Desk 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

You may have heard your students speaking about “Cardinal Character” and our efforts to treat others 

with kindness each and every day. This initiative, which started at the MS/HS last year, has spread to all 

of our Newman buildings as we look to find ways to be responsible, respectful, use integrity, show 

empathy, and always have gratitude. We hope to “B.R.I.N.G. IT” as we show that others matter. 

 

October is a month of many celebrations. It is National Fire Prevention Month and National School 

Lunch month and we are grateful for the ways these people keep us safe and feed us great lunches, 

respectively. We celebrate Columbus Day, Red Ribbon Week, and recognize the importance of always 

being kind and respectful during Anti-bullying month. We pray for all teachers on World Teacher Day. 

 

In our Catholic schools we honor the feast days of our saints (St. Francis of Assisi is a favorite) and we 

celebrate October as the Month of the Rosary. In our classrooms and as a school we will pray decades of 

the rosary and gather for a Living Rosary. Perhaps you can do the same in your homes as we honor 

Mary, the Mother of Jesus. 

 

There are many celebrations within our classrooms, as well. Our teachers and students are working hard 

to navigate through their subjects. Students are learning a variety of strategies to improve their reading 

skills and we are focusing on improved writing skills, as well. And you would be impressed to see how 

students are growing in the area of Math. I am so proud of our students and their teachers. 

 

We love to come together with our school family whenever we have the opportunity. This school year, 

we will have four All-School Mass celebrations, not just one. The first All-School Mass will be held on 

October 12, at Newman High School. Thank you to a wonderful donor, the busing has been paid for. 

More information regarding these Masses will be coming soon. 

 

Students in 5K have been testing in Early Literacy and 1 st -5 th graders have been taking the STAR 

assessment in both reading and math. These assessments provide important data for each student which 

we use to better address individual learning needs. Students are only compared to themselves to measure 

progress throughout the year. STAR testing will take place again during the winter and spring quarters. 

Note: Forward Test results were sent home to those who participated last spring. 

 

We will welcome grandparents to NCES: St. Mark on Friday, October 20 from 12:45to 2:00. We will 

begin with a brief prayer service and following that, students and grandparents will play BINGO. We 

look forward to this wonderful time of sharing and fun. More information to follow. 

 

As we make our way through the busy days of October, note that there is no school for Newman on 

October 26 th as the teachers have in-service. Everyone is off on October 27 th . We look forward to our 

Halloween Parade, on October 31 st . A Constant Contact will go out asking for prize donations for the 

students. And while Halloween is a fun time for children, we also remember that All-Saints Day, on 

November 1, is an important celebration in our Catholic faith. May God always keep our children safe 

and bring us together in prayer. 

Until next time…God bless. 
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ELEMENTARY 

SCHOOL:  ST. MARK  

Monthly Newsletter October, 2023 

 

Dates to Remember: 

 10/6 PreK, K-5 NO 

SCHOOL 

 10/12 All School Mass at 
Newman 

 10/13 Vision Screening 4K, 

K, 1, 3, and 5 

 10/20 Grandparent’s Day 

12:45-2:00pm 

 10/22 Trunk or Treat at 

Newman 1-2:30pm 

 10/25 4th Grade to Little 

Red Schoolhouse  

End of 1st Quarter 

 10/26-27 Teacher In-service 

NO SCHOOL 

 10/30 Start of 2nd Quarter 

 10/31 Halloween Parade 

2:00pm  

 11/1 All-Saints Day 
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Preschool News             Mrs. Schepp 

Grade One News                    Mrs. Augustiniak  Kindergarten News     Mrs. McMullen 
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4K                      Mrs. Kalmon 

Wow! What an interesting start we have had to this new school 

year! I am so happy to have made so many new kindergarten 

friends and I am impressed with how they all are handling the 

adjustments as we move from 4K to Kindergarten! They are doing 

so well and showing me how capable they can be!  

This classroom full of new children allows me to imagine all of 
the possible and wonderful blessings we can hope to see happen 

in our class this year. This makes me very excited! 

 

In the subject area of reading, we are having fun reading, learning 
more about the letters, their sounds and how to write them 

properly. We have also focused on how special we are and how 

important our families are to us! 

 
In our religion discussions, we are learning to appreciate all the 

gifts God has created and has given to us. We are recognizing and 

thankful for the changing seasons and, yes, our families. We know 

we are blessed. 

 
As I get to know my new kindergarten friends better I’m seeing a 

lot of potential and I am excited to see the growth that is sure to 

happen as we progress through this new school year!  

 

Keep smiling! 

The 4K students have enjoyed learning about the different seasons 

of the year and we have been discussing what happens when fall 

turns into summer. Some of our big ideas for October will be  

Apples, pumpkins and trees.   

 
Social Skills:  We continue to go over rules and expectations in 

the classroom and we are going to start learning some self control 

strategies, and learning social stories.  

 
Literacy:  We have started introducing the concept that each 

letter has a sound and we have started making our way through 

the alphabet.  We have started working on recognizing our own 

name and putting the letters together to make our name. We  

continue to work on book and print concepts (cover, title, au-

thor).  We will start talking about different types of books. 

 
Math:  We continue to work on counting and will focus on rote 

counting to 10. We will also start trying to match 2 identical 

shapes and discuss different characteristics of shapes.  

 
Science:  We are going to work on observing what happens out-

side when fall changes start to occur. In the classroom we will be 

experimenting with magnets.  

We could not have asked for a better start to the school year! The 

students have been spectacular and we have been able to do a lot 

of fun projects and activities to begin the year. We enjoy the  

adorable smiles and laughs that we have throughout the school day. 

 
 To begin our year we have been working on a lot of activities that 

allow us to get to know one another and the school day routine. 

We have completed a welcome to preschool, I am special, colors, 

and apples theme.  
Your children have begun to work on phonic soup letters and are 

enjoying the activities that correspond to the letter learned for the 
week. During the next month our themes will be the following fall, 

fire safety, fall trees, squirrels, nuts, pumpkins, owls, spiders, and 

nuts. We will continue to work on our Phonic soup letters,  

counting, and calendar skills.  
We look forward to all of the fun we will continue to have in  

preschool. We hope your children are as excited as we are about 

going to school.  

 

God Bless! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Mandy and Mrs. Mary 

Our FABULOUS first grade is in full swing!  We are working on 

listening, following directions, working hard, and not giving up.  I am 

amazed at how far they have come since we started school in  

August.  We are working on reading and writing short vowel 

words.  We have been practicing how to blend sounds to help us 

with our reading and  

writing.  Students have realized that many of our spelling words can 

be sounded out if they go slow.   

In math we will continue to work on addition  

strategies and begin learning subtraction strategies. Living and 

nonliving things will continue to be taught in October.  

In social studies we talked about being good citizens and will be 

learning about rules and laws and why we have them.  For religion 

we will learn that Jesus worked among the people and how He 

wants us to help others like he did.  

The first graders will continue to learn to the best of their abilities, 

laugh, have fun, and be proud of their hard work! 



 

 

First Grade News 

Kindergarten News 

~Mrs.  Watson ~Miss Vickie 

~Mrs. Hagemeister ~Mrs. Runzheimer 

First Grade News 

Kindergarten News 

Page 3  

Third Grade News              Mrs. Richards 

Wow!!  We have already completed one month of school!!  Where 

does the time go?  The students have been having a lot of fun using 

the SMART Board to do reading, phonics, and math activities for 

review and reinforcement.   
In our Wonders reading we have learned about how our families 

are the same and different and how we depend on our friends. In 

the coming weeks we will learn about how families work together.  

We are becoming familiar with our new reading series and enjoying 

the stories we have been reading.  Continue to have your child read 

every night to reinforce fluency and comprehension skills. 
In math we will continue to review our addition and subtraction 

facts and learn strategies to help with our facts.  Please have your 

child work on basic math facts at home. 
In Religion the students will continue to learn that God the Father 

sent Jesus, to be with us.  Jesus is God’s greatest gift.   
In science we will be studying the Earth.  We will learn about the 

Earth today and long ago.  We will explore what the Earth was like 

when the dinosaurs lived on Earth and how it compares to our 

Earth today.  In English the students will be learning to identify 

different kinds of sentences and identifying the subject and predicate 

of a sentence.   

I look forward to a great year with all the students. 

Fourth Grade News           Mrs. Treu 

Newman Catholic Schools 

Fifth Grade News         Ms. Lang 

Second Grade News            Mrs. Reiche 

The month of September has passed by quickly as we have been 

busy praying and learning together.  Students had a great start to the 

new school year.  They found themselves exploring new classrooms, 

learning their teacher’s expectations, and reconnecting with friends. 

It is very gratifying to see students step up to the added  

responsibility in such a short time. 
Our first unit in religion will help students follow Jesus by learning 
about the beatitudes and how to live them. They will also learn 

about their conscience and the way it helps them to make good 

choices and bring them closer to God. 
Our new Wonders reading serious has students meeting new  

challenges while reading interesting stories, and putting our thoughts 

to writing assignments where we are using grammar and spelling 

skills.  
Grade four students start brushing up on your addition and  

subtraction facts.  In math you will be adding and subtracting 4- and 

5-digit numbers.  Yes, we will be using our carrying and borrowing 

skills. Students will use the properties of addition and subtraction to 

help them find sums and differences. 
In Social Studies we are looking at the geography of the United 

States and where Wisconsin fits in.  Students used reference points, 

longitude and latitude lines, direction, size, shape, and scale to locate 

positions of Wisconsin in relation to the Earth’s surface. Our next 

chapter has us on a journey to early Wisconsin History. We will 

explore the regions of our state and the earliest people to live in 

Wisconsin  

We are off to such a wonderful start and have already learned so 

much in the third grade! 
In math, we are moving into applying our knowledge of place value 

to addition and subtraction within 1,000. This month, they will 

learn about the commutative, associative, and identity properties 

of addition/subtraction. They will also explore estimation to check 

the reasonableness of answers, analyze the relationship between 
addition and subtraction, and master the addition/subtraction of 

numbers to three digits.  
In reading, we have been focusing on understanding story elements 

and reading for literary experience. The students have truly en-

joyed the stories in our reading book and we are having some 

amazing in-depth discussions about them! Please continue to have 

your child study their spelling words.   
In Religion, we are growing as disciples of Jesus! Our focus this 

month is following the example of the Apostles and our other 

ancestors in faith in leaving lives of service and holiness. The virtue 

that we will be focusing on this month is reverence - showing our 

deepest respect for God and the things of God.  
I look forward to watching your third graders grow in both their 

academic and faith journey throughout the year! God bless!  

 

It is hard to believe that we are already one month into the 

school year, time sure flies! 

In reading we have been reading narrative nonfiction and  

realistic fiction stories. Students learned about cause and effect, 

as well as the importance of events throughout a story. Next 

month we will be moving into expository texts and folktales. 

During our math lessons we have focused on whole numbers up 

to the billions, and started working with decimal numbers to the 

thousandths. As we move into October, students will continue 

to study decimal numbers. We will also start working with  

multiplication and division. 

While studying Religion, students 

have been learning about ways that 

Jesus shares His life with us, and how 

we can share that joy with others. 

Moving into the next month, we will 

discuss the Seven Sacraments and 

how they play a part in our lives as 

Catholics. 

It has been a joy getting to know 

your students. I look forward to  

seeing their growth and achievements 

throughout the year! 
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Phy Ed                             Mrs. Schepp 

We have been having a blast in Physical Education Class this past 

month. Your children in 1-3 grade worked on their soccer skills 

and in Kindergarten we worked on spatial awareness, locomotor 

skills, and soccer. Fourth and fifth grade had some fitness testing 

to complete as well as worked on their soccer skills. We were 

able to be outside for a lot of the month thanks to the wonderful 

Wisconsin weather. During the month of October grades 1-5 will 

be having fun learning and playing flag football and then we will 

begin working on our tennis skills for grades 1-5. Kindergarten 

will continue working on locomotor skills and having fun with 

bean bags.I love how many students are taking part in our walking/

running club during recess. I hope the students are showing off 

their new charms at home. Take advantage of our beautiful fall 

weather and stay active as a family. My family is going for lots of 

walks with our puppies and going for bike rides. Tell your 

children to let me know how you stay active over the week, I love 

hearing about all of the activities they 

do that keep them active. God Bless! 
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What a great beginning to the school year. Time fly’s when we are 

in the lab. This past month your children have been reviewing the 

computer lab rules as well as learning about Internet Safety, Cyber 

Bullying, as well as grades 3 –5b have been using the Google 

Chromebooks. During the next month in technology class students 

in Kindergarten will be working on Kid Pix. The first, second, third, 

and fourth graders will be working in Google docs on their word 

processing skills and playing with “Scratch” our coding program. 

Your students will continue to learn and grow their skills on the 

computers this month, and I look forward to teaching them!  

God bless. 

Mrs. Schepp 

 

5 th Grade Technology 

Learning Objectives 

Students will be able to research and report on a state within the 

United States. Students will be able to create a Google slide that 

represents information about the state that they researched.  

Students will be able to describe features of 

the state that they researched in writing. 
Sister Carolyn  

Spanish News                    Mrs. Ross 

Technology         Mrs. Schepp & Sister Carolyn    

 Keyboarding                   Sister Carolyn 

EFFORT to achieve one’s goal hinges upon one’s trying their BEST 

and not GIVING UP as there is really no “magic” or secret about 

reaching one’s good typing ability. It just takes time, lots and lots of 

practice and patience.  

 

With this knowledge in mind students at all levels are reminded 

and encouraged to set their sights on learning proper finger  

placement as well as the functionalities of the special keys to that 

of befitting one’s becoming a proficient keyboardist. Classroom 

keyboard challenges will vary class to class throughout the 

month. 

 

Monthly keyboarding calendar will continue to be issued to Grades 

1-5 till May. Monthly assignments will be distributed to Grades 2-5 

starting in October till May. Completion and turn in is required.  

 

NO EXCUSES Turn in after the turn in date will not be accepted 

and a zero will be recorded. Student signature and 

parent signature is a MUST! 

 
Please note: Parents, I am requesting you to visit on a regular bases 

Google Calendar for updated information. 

İHola! Throughout September, students in grades 1-5 have been 

reviewing the Spanish they already know. First graders have 

been reviewing colors and animals while we work with the story 

¿Oso pardo, oso pardo qué ves ahí? (Brown Bear, Brown Bear, 

What Do You See?) Second grade has been reviewing the days 
and months and is beginning to talk about weather and seasons. 

This is leading up to the story, Froggy Se Viste (Froggy Gets 
Dressed). Third graders have been learning about Monarch  

butterflies and their migration to Mexico for the winter 
and then back to the U.S. and Canada in spring. We will be  

sending paper butterflies to a school in Mexico and then new 

butterflies will be returned to us in spring. Fourth graders are 

talking about their families: how many members there 
are, who the members are, how old they are, etc. Fifth graders 

are using all of their prior Spanish knowledge to read a story 

about a mouse family who scares off a cat in the park by speaking 

‘dog’! 
Kindergarteners are new to Spanish. We have class once a 

week for twenty minutes. We have been learning to sing the 

“Buenas Días” (Good morning) song, and with that how to ask 

and tell how we are. We are also learning our numbers and some 

action verbs. 
Following the American Council of Foreign Language, which  

recommends 90% plus of world language classes, at all levels, be 

conducted in the target language, all our classes are taught mostly 

in Spanish. Students understand by listening for cognates (words 

that sound like English words) and by looking at 
pictures and body language. Students must be active listeners  

during Spanish class. Please reassure your student, they do not 

need to understand every word. Listen for the overall gist of what 

is said and trust that you do understand!! 
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October Birthdays 

Lucky Trays    

September 8 

Xavier Crochiere—4K 

Oliver Zdroik—4K 

Elliott Hermsen—K 

Maren Chambers—2 

Bria Robinson—5 

Graham Erdman –5 
 

 

 

September 15 

Shailene Kleinschmidt –K 

Mason Perez –K  

Luna Leonhardt –2 

Jose Vargas—3rd 

Kirsten Benz—4 

Liam Rosenthal—4 

Noah Rosenthal—5 

 
 

 

Art News                    Mrs. Van Natta 

Students are happy to be back in the Art room to enjoy hands on 

creative artwork time.  

 
Kindergarten has been reviewing shapes and learned that we can 

change shapes; a circle into an oval or even longer, a square into a 

rectangle, and triangles can be tall and wide. Students drew shapes 

connecting to more shapes, creating ‘somethings’ by wherever their 

imagination took them. 1st graders are using varieties of lines to 

fill in a large leaf shape which makes “Design”. This is a new word 

for them. Crayons and watercolor will make this project beautiful. 

2nd grade just completed an eye catching Sunflower with a deep 

blue background to make it standout. We are enjoying them in the 

hallway. And now onto Color 
Wheel lessons where students learned to mix the right proportions 

of colors to make the “in betweens” such as yellow green or red 

orange. Ask your child if they can list the ‘Primary colors’ and the 

‘Secondary colors’. 3rd grade has begun a Bee drawing which also 

gave way to discussion on how important bees are to growing our 

food. We should learn about which bee’s sting so we leave them 

alone and which bees are great pollinators so we can help them by 

adding plants they love. 4th grade has been working 
on ‘lettering’, using their name. Early marks were the beginning of 

communication, and to this day artistic ‘marks/lines’ etc. are still a 

way to communicate beyond words. Lettering itself can be an art 
form. Next we are making raised creative lines of glue inside of a 

leaf shape. This lesson develops fine motor (finger) skills, mental 

focus and creative design. We will finish it off with watercolor.  
5th graders have been developing their watercolor/ blending skills 

and reviewing the color wheel by painting a spiral 

starting with one color and slowly blending in the next color  

Ex: red, red orange, orange, yellow orange 

and so on. We will top it off with metallic marker designs  

over the painting. 

Maximus Martin 

Michael France 

Luke Pritchard 

Heuston Ross 

Elizabeth Radtke 

Lainey Erdman 

Aryana Mukerji 

Leonardo Crochiere 

Demetri Eaton 

Abby Kunst 

Rayne Dahm 

Rayne Dahm 

Lana Vaj 

Brooklynn Hume 

Aiden Almoosawi 

Nora Engman 

Cameron Dobeck 

Cecelia Vanden Langenberg 

Hailey Wenzel 

Amelia Lewitzke 

Abigail Cronin 

Addison Jeanetta 

Staff 
Mrs. Reiche 

Mrs. Lazarski 

St. Mark’s library is off to a wonderful start for the new school 

year. Students are enjoying the new additions to the library and 

doing a great job of remembering to return their books. Keep up 

the good work! As a reminder students in Kindergarten, Grade 2 

and Grade 5 will have library every Thursday.   Students in 3K, 4K, 

Grades 1, 3, and 4 will have library every Friday.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to the Howe and Chen Families for donating books 

over the summer and in September.  We are so very thankful for 

all the books students and families donate to our school library!   

 

We are looking forward to the Scholastic Book Fair coming in  

December. The proceeds from the fair are used to purchase new 
and exciting books for the school library. More information will be 

coming soon!  

 

Library      
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                                            Ms. Clermont 



 

 

Newman Catholic  

Elementary School: St. Mark 

October 2023 

Sun Mon Tues Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

 

 

2 
 

 
 
 

Fruit Plate, Muffin, 
Yogurt, cheese 
stick 

3 
 

 
 
 

Mandarin Orange 
Chicken & Brown 

Rice  

4 
 

 
 
 

Fried Chicken 
Drummy & Warm 

Biscuit  

5  8:10 Mass 
Happy Birthday     

Mrs. Reiche!! 

 

 
 

Mr. Dan Dorito  

Sloppy Joe 

6 
 

 
 
 

7  
Happy Birthday 

Miss Theresa!! 

 

 

 
 

8 9 
 

 
 
 

 
Food Truck Pork 
Nachos w/ Queso  

10 
 
 

 
 
 

Grilled Chicken 
Sandwich Bar 

11 

 

 

 

 

 
Mini Corn Dogs 

12      8:10 Mass   
      @ Newman 

 

 

 

 

 
Wild Mike’s Cheese 

Pizza 

13   Newman       
      Spirit Day 

 
Vision and Hearing 

Checks 

4K, K, 1,3,5 

Swedish Meatballs 
& Rotini 

14 

15 16 

 

 

 

 
DCE Pizza  
Munchable 

17 

 

 

 
French Toast 

Sticks & Sausage 

Egg Bites  

18 
 
 

 
 

Grilled Cheese 

Sandwich & Goldfish 
Crackers 

19      8:10 Mass 

 

 

 
Mrs. Matsche’s 

Walking Tacos 

20    Newman  
       Spirit Day 

 
12:45 pm 
Grandparent’s Day  

 
BBQ Pork Sliders 

 

21 

22 

1:00-2:30pm 

H.S. Parking Lot  

23 

 

 

 

Hot Ham & 

Cheese on  

Pretzel Bun  

24 
 

 
 
 

 
Italian Meat Sauce 

w/ Rotoni  

25 

 

Strawberry  

Breakfast Nachos 

( Pancakes,  

Sausage, &  

Strawberry dip) 

  
 

 

28 
 
 

29 30 

 

 

 

 

 
Brownie Batter 

Parfait w/ Odyssey 

Yogurt 

31 

2pm Halloween 

Parade  

 

 

 
 

Popcorn Chicken 

& Waffles 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

6  

 

 
NO SCHOOL  

 

27 

 

 
NO SCHOOL  

 

26  

 

 
NO SCHOOL  

 

 

“ The LORD is my light and my salvation—whom shall I fear?  
The LORD is the stronghold of my life—of whom shall I be afraid?”   

 
Psalm 27:1 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
October  NEWMAN SCRIP NEWS 

 
Check out the mobile app for scrip on 
your smart phone:  RaiseRight.  Availa-
ble in the App Store or Google Play.  
Use your same log in as the website. 
 

 
 
New to scrip?  You can set up your account at 
RaiseRight.com, contact the scrip office for the 
enrollment code.  Check out the instructional vid-
eo at newmancatholicschools.com, click on scrip. 
 
Rebates: 
Scrip tuition rebates are distributed quarterly. Credits will 
be posted to your Skyward and E-Funds accounts mid-month 
in March, June, September and December. 

  
New Business: Tommy’s Express Car Wash.  E-gift cards only, 

see details online or in the RaiseRight app. 

 
Great Gas Rebates: 

Shell (NCS) $25, $50 and $100 gift cards are available with a 

10% rebate.  Krist Oil (NCS) $50 and $100 also have a 10% 

tuition rebate. Ask us about Kwik Trip rebates, we will keep 

you up to date! 

 

Volunteers needed!   
Do you have 2-4 hours to spare a month?  The scrip office 
could use a couple more volunteers in the office helping 
customers with orders.  Please let us know if you are inter-
ested. 

 
 
The following businesses can be special ordered 
on local scrip order weeks.  Please plan accord-
ingly: 

*Bennett Massage Therapy *Brickner’s of Wausau 
*Evolutions In Design *Fred Mueller Automotive 

*Northstar Restoration Services 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
October SCRIP HOURS: 

Monday Oct 3 -  8:00-4:00  

Tuesday Oct 4 -   Closed 

Wednesday Oct 5-  Closed 
Thursday Oct 6-   8:00-5:00 

Friday Oct 7-   Closed 
 

Monday Oct 10-   8:00-4:00 
*Local Scrip Order Week * 
Tuesday Oct 11 -   Closed 
Wednesday Oct 12-  Closed 

Thursday Oct 13-   8:00-5:00 
Friday Oct 14-   Closed 

 
Monday Oct 17 -   8:00-4:00 

Tuesday Oct 18-   Closed 
Wednesday Oct 19- Closed 

Thursday Oct 20-   8:00-5:00 
Friday Oct 21 -   Closed 

 
Monday Oct 24-  8:00-4:00 

*Local Scrip Order Week * 
Tuesday Oct 25-  Closed 

Wednesday Oct 26- Closed 
Thursday Oct 27-  8:00-5:00 

Friday Oct 28-  Closed 
 
Monday Oct 31-  8:00-4:00 

 

Scrip Office phone number: 715-849-7713 

Scrip Office is located at 615 Stark St. Wausau, WI 
54403 

scrip@newmancatholicschools.com 

mailto:scrip@newmancatholicschools.com

